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CITY OF BUCHANAN 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

FOR MICHIGAN COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT (CDBG) 
FUNDING FOR PROJECT NORTHSTAR 

 
 
The City of Buchanan will conduct a public hearing on January 22, 2024 at 7:00 PM at 
Buchanan City Hall, 302 N Redbud Trail Buchanan, MI, 49107, for the purpose of affording 
citizens an opportunity to examine and submit comments on the proposed application 
for a CDBG grant. 
 
The City of Buchanan proposes to use $300,000 CDBG funds to support homeowner 
improvement, demolitions/reconstruction/resale activities in Buchanan’s Northside 
Neighborhood and benefit at least 51% low to moderate income persons. 0 persons will 
be displaced as a result of the proposed activities. 
 
Further information, including a copy of the City of Buchanan’s community development 
plan and CDBG application, is available for review.  To inspect the documents, please 
contact Richard Murphy at rmurphy@cityofbuchanan.com or review them at Buchanan 
City Hall. Comments may be submitted in writing through January 22, 2024, by noon or 
made in person at the public hearing. 
 
Citizen views and comments on the proposed application are welcome. 
 
City of Buchanan 
Richard Murphy, Community Development Director 
rmurphy@cityofbuchanan.com 
(269) 695-3844 ext 19 
 
City Clerk, Kalla Langston  
 
 
 


